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Mr





international community. He stressed the importance of partnerships in 

this regard.  The PBC will continue to work closely with the World Bank and 

other international financial institutions in this regard and also encourage 

greater private sector engagement. 

 

The Liberia Multi Partner Trust Fund, with predictable funding from 

international partners in combination with the peacekeeping fund's 

catalytic support, has the potential to be an effective mechanism to enable 

continued implementation of the country's peace building priorities.  

 

Mr. President, to conclude, 

The Peacebuilding Commission will continue its political accompaniment 

and support continued international attention. The Peace Building 

Commission will work alongside the Resident Coordinator and UN Country 

Team to support 焀e言e言ee言e
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